
 
 
 
 

Important Announcement 
Cancellation of Advt. No. 5 of 2012 

Regarding Recruitment of Primary Teachers 
(Hindi/Urdu/Bengali Medium) under the KMC 

Municipal Service Commission 
149, A.J.C. Bose Road, Kolkata -700014. 

                   www.mscwb.org 
 
                     N O T I C E 
 
           Due to unavoidable circumstances 
advertisement No.5 of 2012 of the 
Commission dated 01.12.2012 for recruitment 
of Teachers (Hindi/Urdu/ Bengali medium) 
under the Kolkata Municipal Corporation is 
hereby cancelled. Action is being taken for 
immediate refund of Application fee/ 
processing charge to concerned applicants, if 
any.  
 
        Inconvenience so caused is regretted. 
 

   Secretary 


